
 

 

 Slaley First School  
 

Dear Parents, 

We are at the end of the longest month ever at last! Children have been busy again and 

yesterday our Year 4 children took part in a ‘Kalma Minds’ yoga session with some other 

Year 4 children from Whitley Chapel First School. All children had fun and enjoyed the 
session! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Last Week 
 
Larch Class – 100% 
 
Spruce Class – 100% 
 

Pine Class – 95.6% 
 
Well done Larch and Spruce Classes! 
 
 

   

Miss Tait has been working really hard to organise our 
Cultural Capital Match Project and this week she has 
organised some musical workshops for the children, a 
visit to a venue to look ‘behind the scenes’ and also a 
professional musician to come and make a song with 

the children!  
Hopefully this will all begin before half term and we 
should be able to give you more information next 
week! 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Thursday 6th March  
World Book Day  
Lego themed lunch / stories / Dress up as your favourite book 
character or dress in non-school uniform 
 
 

W/B 7th March 
British Science Week – Mr. Midgley will be organising some 
events and workshops. 
 
 

Staffing Update 
 
It was Mrs Ainslie’s last day in school yesterday and she has now left to begin her 
maternity leave. We wish her well and look forward to hearing news about her new 
baby when it arrives! 
From today, Miss Tait is our full time Reception / Nursery Teacher but as always will 
be supported by Mrs. English. 
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